REDLAD

Bogota, July the 1st 2016

Mark Palmer Prize Selection Committee

Washington DC

As Executive Director of the Latin American and Caribbean Network for Democracy, | am
honored to nominate Luis Almagro, Secretary General of the Organization of American States,
as a candidate for 2016 Mark Palmer Prize.

Find attached our nomination letter and do not hesitate in contacting me if you need more
information.

| truly appreciate your attention,

Faithfully yours

Latin American and Caribbean Network for Democracy

Gina.romero@redlad.org

57 3152228450



